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Mentions 
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre County recognizes Boldin for 50 years of service, approves mosquito 
agreement 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/11/centre-county-recognizes-boldin-for-50-years-
of-service/  
 
WESA: Air quality prompts 'Code Red' warning for Liberty-Clairton 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2021-11-09/air-quality-prompts-code-red-warning-for-
liberty-clairton 
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: Junkyard fire spreads haze, horrible smell across Philadelphia 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/11/junkyard-fire-spreads-haze-horrible-smell-across-
philadelphia.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Environmental Orgs Appeal Permit for Gas-Fired Power Plant in Southwest PA 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/environmental-orgs-appeal-permit-for-gas-fired-power-plant-in-
southwest-pa/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Daily Record: Climate Solutions: taking us from ignorance to knowledge and from knowledge to 
action 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/11/09/climate-solutions-taking-us-ignorance-
knowledge/6286431001/ 
 
WESA: Peduto highlights Pittsburgh efforts on climate change at COP26 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2021-11-10/peduto-highlights-pittsburgh-efforts-on-
climate-change-at-cop26 
 
AP News: Climate talks draft agreement expresses ‘alarm and concern’ 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-science-united-nations-glasgow-europe-
1203ed9bfccfc13869d81d90fb368857 
 
The Guardian: Cop26 draft calls for tougher emissions pledges by next year 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/nov/10/cop26-draft-calls-for-tougher-emissions-
pledges-by-next-year 
 
The Guardian: Cop26: world on track for disastrous heating of more than 2.4C, says key report 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/nov/09/cop26-sets-course-for-disastrous-heating-of-
more-than-24c-says-key-report 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 



Meadville Tribune: Collaborative effort yields new trees in city 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/collaborative-effort-yields-new-trees-in-
city/article a7722f76-41ac-11ec-a342-1b3291d87c6e.html 
 
exploreVenango: Franklin Council Receives Approval of Grant Funding Increase for Miller-Sibley Park 
Renovation 
https://explorevenango.com/franklin-council-receives-approval-of-grant-funding-increase-for-miller-
sibley-park-renovation/ 
 
Shamokin News Item: Residents voice strong opposition to proposed rails-to-trails project 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/residents-voice-strong-opposition-to-proposed-rails-to-trails-
project/article 4de0d0a8-de90-5a9f-a2eb-f04501812580.html 
 
Renovo Record: Clinton Conservation District and AmeriCorps Seniors announce partnership 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/75340  
 
Renovo Record: Students honored for artistic pumpkins picked from Conservation District pumpkin 
patch 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/75373  
 
Reading Eagle: 2 Berks farms preserved through the Farmland Preservation Program 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/11/10/berks-county-farms-preserved/ 
 
Times News: 2700 acres said to be preserved near Weatherly 
https://www.tnonline.com/20211109/2700-acres-set-to-be-preserved-near-weatherly/ 
 
WESA: Federal prosecutors allege that two men poisoned migratory birds in Beaver County 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2021-11-09/federal-prosecutors-allege-that-two-men-
poisoned-migratory-birds-in-beaver-county  
 
Tribune-Review: Spotted lanternfly numbers skyrocket in Allegheny, Westmoreland counties 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/spotted-lanternfly-numbers-skyrocket-in-allegheny-
westmoreland-counties/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Tips for getting rid of the invasive lanternfly 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/kill-those-lanternflies/ 
 
Energy 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Energy bank to provide home heating help 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2021/11/energy-bank-to-provide-home-heating-
help/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Winter heating bills loom as the next inflation threat 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/11/10/home-heating-prices-winter-covid-
19-pandemic-energy/stories/202111090027 
 
Reuters: Exclusive: Global carmakers now target $515 billion for EVs, batteries 



https://www.reuters.com/business/autos-transportation/exclusive-global-carmakers-now-target-515-
billion-evs-batteries-2021-11-10/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Record Argus: Tax credits will aid fight against blight, food insecurity 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/longietti-tax-credits-will-aid-fight-against-blight-food-
insecurity/ 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh’s planning officials express skepticism about changes at Hazelwood Green 
https://www.wesa.fm/development-transportation/2021-11-09/pittsburghs-planning-officials-express-
skepticism-about-changes-at-hazelwood-green 
 
PublicSource: Develop PGH Bulletins: Proposed Hazelwood Green parking could ‘look like the 
Waterfront,’ Planning Commission fears 
https://www.publicsource.org/developpghbulletins-pittsburgh-allegheny-county/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
KDKA: U.S. Energy Secretary Jennifer Granholm: Administration Prepared To Take Action To Keep People 
From Getting Hurt At Gas Pump  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/11/08/u-s-energy-secretary-jennifer-granholm-joe-biden-
administration-gas-prices/ 
 
WJAC: Dems push Biden to act on gas prices, but experts say options are limited 
https://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/dems-push-biden-to-act-on-gas-prices-but-experts-say-options-
are-limited 
 
WESA: U.S. Senate candidate Arkoosh calls for end to fracking in Pennsylvania 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2021-11-09/u-s-senate-candidate-arkoosh-calls-for-end-to-
fracking-in-pennsylvania  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Range Resources expands upon its net-zero goals 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/09/range-resources-expands-upon-its-net-
zero-goals.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Diversified Energy CEO talks ESG and gas producer's innovation 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/09/rusty-hutson-diversified-energy.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Residents urge Allegheny County Council to revisit, pass fracking ban 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-local/2021/11/09/fracking-in-allegheny-county-ordinance-
ban-in-parks-council-committee-pittsburgh-area-residents-comment/stories/202111090148 
 
Vector Management 
 
Tribune-Review: Spotted lanternfly numbers skyrocket in Allegheny, Westmoreland counties 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/spotted-lanternfly-numbers-skyrocket-in-allegheny-
westmoreland-counties/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Tips for getting rid of the invasive lanternfly 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/kill-those-lanternflies/ 
 
Waste 
 
York Daily Record: Modern Landfill touts benefits of 122-acre expansion after Lower Windsor ends 
negotiations 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2021/11/09/modern-landfill-touts-benefits-expansion-lower-
windsor-twp/6337558001/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: White Oak continues effort to collect delinquent trash bills 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/11/white-oak-continues-effort-to-collect-delinquent-trash-
bills/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: The Refillery in Squirrel Hill provides a zero-waste shopping experience 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/the-refillery-in-squirrel-hill-provides-a-zero-waste-shopping-
experience/ 
 
Water 
 
Citizens Voice: Luzerne County Councilapproves revisions that expands flood authority scope 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/luzerne-county-council-approves-revision-that-expands-flood-
authoritys-scope/article 047d219f-8700-5c16-a045-1ec8f38de55e.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Water Co. Encourages Use of Discount Program 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/environmental-orgs-appeal-permit-for-gas-fired-power-plant-in-
southwest-pa/ 
 
Daily American: Fishing opportunities should return to Somerset Lake within months. Here's what we 
know. 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2021/11/09/somerset-lake-refill-spring-
spillway-completed-fish-and-boat-commission-stocking-walleye-bass/6345148001/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Farming: Chester County Farmer of Year Combats Erosion 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/chester-county-farmer-of-year-combats-
erosion/article 8b4eac8a-4174-11ec-9ebb-03dde06837cd.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: One October day saw record-setting number of tornadoes in Ohio River Valley 
region 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/one-october-day-saw-record-setting-number-of-tornadoes-
in-ohio-river-valley-region/Content?oid=20522488  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: What the infrastructure bill could mean for the Pittsburgh region 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/08/working-monday-infrastructure-bill-
roundup.html 



  
Post-Gazette: Infrastructure measure is good for Pennsylvania 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2021/11/09/div-class-libPageBodyLinebreak-
Infrastructure-measure-br-is-good-for-Pennsylvania-div/stories/202111090007 


